
System Upgrade and Maintenance Notification

Sept. 16, 2022
Dear business partner,
SaleYee Dropshipping Platform will be maintained from 9:30 - 13:00 (GMT+8) on September
18, during which the following functions may be temporarily suspended:

Platform sync authorization: This function will be suspended during system
maintenance;
Platform sync orders: This function will be suspended during system maintenance, orders
from third-party platforms will not be synchronized to SaleYee temporarily; (Order
management - Platform sync orders - Sync orders manually)
Stock sync: During the maintenance, as for SKU mapped products, the inventory will not
be synchronized to the sales platform temporarily. Once the system upgrade is completed,
the stocks of the products will be automatically synchronized to your sales platforms;
Tracking number upload: The tracking number of orders will not be uploaded
temporarily during maintenance. After the upgrade is completed, the tracking numbers of
orders generated during this period will be uploaded to your sales platform;
One-click products import: This function will be suspended during system maintenance.

The above functions will be available again after the system upgrade and maintenance. We
apologize for the inconvenience and sincerely thank you for your understanding and support.

Sa
le
Ye
e

Sa
le
Ye
e

Sa
le
Ye
e

Sa
le
Ye
e

Sa
le
Ye
e

Sa
le
Ye
e

Sa
le
Ye
e

Sa
le
Ye
e

Sa
le
Ye
e

Sa
le
Ye
e

Sa
le
Ye
e

Sa
le
Ye
e

Sa
le
Ye
e

Sa
le
Ye
e

Sa
le
Ye
e


	System Upgrade and Maintenance Notification

